
This Week
Sunday, February 1
Monday, February 2
9:30am	 Body and Soul	 Upper Room
1:00pm	 Women’s Prayer Gathering	 Parlor
Tuesday, February 3
6:30am	 Men of Fourth Breakfast	 Upper Room
9:30am	 Community Bible Study (CBS)	 Various Rooms
6:30pm	 Deacon Board Meeting	 Room 131
Wednesday, February 4
9:30am	 Body and Soul	 Upper Room
9:30am	 Women’s G2G Bible Study w/ Children’s Program	Various Rooms
5:30pm	 Congregational Prayer	 Parlor
5:45pm	 Fourth Night Dinner	 Upper Room
5:45pm	 Middle School Bible Study—The Rock	 Room 102
5:45pm	 High School Bible Study—The Root	 Room 007
7:00pm	 Fourth Night Classes	 Various Rooms
7:00pm	 ESOL Classes	 Upper Room
7:30pm	 Fourth Orchestra Rehearsal	 Sanctuary
8:15pm	 Women’s Council Meeting	 Chapel
8:30pm	 Session Meeting	 Room 131
Thursday, February 5
8:15am	 Landon/Holton Moms Prayer Group	 Parlor
9:00am	 Classical Conversations Homeschool Group	 Room 007
9:45am	 Moms in Prayer Bible Study	 Chapel
10:30am	 Thursday Morning Ladies Bible Study	 Offsite
12:00pm	 Men’s Downtown Fellowship Lunch	 Offsite
12:15pm	 Body and Soul 	 Upper Room
6:15pm	 Evening Worship Team Rehearsal	 Room 007
6:30pm	 Cub Scouts Pack 68	 Room 102
7:30pm	 Boy Scouts Troop 68	 Room 131
7:45pm	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal	 Sanctuary
7:45pm	 YCF Fellowship and Bible Study	 Offsite
Friday, February 6
9:30am	 Body and Soul	 Upper Room
7:30pm	 Jubilate String Quartet Rehearsal	 Sanctuary
Saturday, February 7

Family Prayer Page
For the Week of February 1 - 7

We maintain the complete list of prayer needs of the congregation via the 
Churchwide email system. Printed copies are available in the Media Center. 
Prayer needs from the Fourth family remain printed in the bulletin for up 
to four weeks but stay on the email list as long as needed.  A complete list of 
those with long term health needs is printed in the bulletin monthly. Contact 
Alison Muscato, amuscato@4thpres.org, to subscribe to these emails.

Recuperating

Unable to Attend Regularly

Missionary Prayer Request

Fourth’s Family Roster

Laurie Alfandre
Gene Beaumont
Stephen Bediako

Maria Bertran
Ruth Burley

Katelyn Duffy
Tim Duffy & E.K. Hong
Terry and Jill Eastland

Barbara Cummins
Cliff Cummins

Ed Davis
Joan Friberg
Michael Hall
Allison James

Katie Eastland
Brent and Kristen Eastman

Scott and Julie Eaton & family

Ann Knechtle
Francoise Le Blanc
George Obenland
Melodie Sackett
Millie Trimble

Harry Balukjian

Marilyn Barber
Paisley Billigmeier

Gene Dewey
Ed Franceski
Patti Garver
Jane Motto

Eric and Sue Takamoto, Asian Access, Japan 
Praise God for the ways that He is bringing hope and dignity through the 
Nozomi project that aids Tsunami survivors with jobs and community. Pray 
for the continued spiritual growth of their children. 

AJ Monte
Susie Robinson
Yaeko Tanigawa

Jack Vrentas
Howard Wetzell

Long Term Health Needs

Community Groups
Curtis Group in Bethesda..................... Mondays at 7:30pm
to join: group2@4thpres.org

Elkan Group in Bethesda...................... .Sundays at 1:30pm
to join: group3@4thpres.org

Thatch Group in Bethesda........................... Sundays at 4pm
to join: group17@4thpres.org

Wyatt Group in Bethesda............................ Sundays at 1pm
to join: group9@4thpres.org

Looney Group in Potomac.........................Mondays at 7pm
to join: group8@4thpres.org

Kensington Group................................. Mondays at 6:30pm
to join: group16@4thpres.org

Treseler Group in Rockville..................Tuesdays at 7:30pm
to join: group10@4thpres.org

Biddison Group in Rockville............... Mondays at 6:30pm
to join: group11@4thpres.org

Bronson Group in Rockville....................Fridays at 7:30pm
to join: group12@4thpres.org

West Group in Rockville........................Tuesdays at 7:30pm
to join: group13@4thpres.org

Jones Group in Laytonsville.....................Thursdays at 7pm
to join: group5@4thpres.org

Kiess Group in McLean.............................Fridays at 7:30pm
to join: group7@4thpres.org

Huff Group in Loudoun, VA....................Thursdays at 7pm
to join: group6@4thpres.org

Vendt Group in Falls Church...................... Sundays at 1pm
to join: group4@4thpres.org

Washington DC Group......................... Mondays at 6:30pm
to join: group15@4thpres.org

Boland Group in Vienna............................Tuesdays at 7pm
to join: tmyrick@4thpres.org



Announcements for February 1 - 7

Congregational Care

Recent visitors, from November 
through today, are invited to our 
New Visitors Welcome Luncheon 
on February 15  following the 11 
am service in the Upper Room. 
This is a date change, from that 
which was originally published 
and on postcards in the Welcome 
Center. The gathering provides 
recent visitors an opportunity for 
personal contact with members 
and pastors, conversation and 
fellowship, and information about 
membership and ministry. RSVP to 
amuscato@4thpres.org or x216. 

CARE FOR THE CAREGIVER—
Caregivers, come to receive 
encouragement and support this 
Wednesday, February 4, 6-7pm at 
Emmaus House. This meeting is 
facilitated by Kevin Schick, LCPC 
and Director of Counseling. Dinner 
is provided.

Extra “Our Daily Bread” 
devotionals for March-May 2015 
may be picked up in the Media 
Center.

Men’s Ministry

The Men of Fourth Annual Retreat 
is March 6-8 at Sandy Cove Retreat 
Center, with guest speaker Tim 
Russell, Head of School at Lexington 
Christian Academy in Boston, 
Massachusetts. Tim’s theme will be 
A New Look at the Old. Register 
on Sunday mornings in Halverson 
Hall, or online at (4thpres.org/
registration). For more information, 
contact Terence Little or Tom Dolch at 
mofevents@4thpres.org.

Men may register online at (4thpres.
org/registration) or in person on 
Sundays in Lower Halverson Hall 
continuing through March 1. For 
further details and phone reservations, 
call Tom Dolch. 

Men, if you work downtown 
or are willing to travel, you are 
invited to lunchtime fellowship 
and encouragement this Thursday, 
February 5, at noon in the 
Conference Room at Morgan-Lewis 
Law Firm (near Metro Center at 
Pennsylvania Ave & 12th Streets, 
NW). Bring your own lunch or 
purchase one in their cafeteria. For 
more information contact Terence 
Little at tlittle@4thpres.org.

Media Center

Three-month (January-March) 
devotionals are available in the 
Media Center for the low price of 
$1 while supplies last. 

Women’s Ministry

Women’s Retreat April 24-26 
in Baltimore’s Inner Harbor 
featuring Barbara Murray.Register 
today at (4thpres.org/registration).  
For more information, pick up a 
brochure located throughout the 
church. (Don’t miss out on the early 
bird discount through the month of 
February!)

Wanting to know more about 
you—In different areas around the 
church you’ll find a pink colored 
Interest Survey.  Please take one, fill 
it out and return it to the file folder 
marked Women’s Ministry Interest 
Survey located in the cabinet in the 
Church Office.

Sunday School Classes
January 4 - May 10—Winter/Spring 2015
9:30am Classes
Pastor’s Class—The Gospel of Mark............ Upper Room A
Couples in Christ—James:  
The Church and the World.............................Upper Room B 
Confessing Christ: Canons of Dort....................... Room 130
The Character of God............................................. Room 131
The Person of Jesus.................................................. Room 132
(January 4 - March 29)
Spiritual Foundations of Marriage..............................Chapel
(January 4 - March 8)
Paul’s Response to the Roman World.........................Chapel
(April 12 - May 10)
11:00am Classes
Pastor’s Class: Ezekiel: 
From Rebellion to Renewal........................... Upper Room A
Young Marrieds Fellowship (YMF):
Church and Family.................................................. Room 130
College & Young Career Fellowship:
Potraits of the Gospel.............................................. Room 131
Let’s Start Here......................................................... Room 132
(January 4 - March 29)
Mid-Marrieds: Refresh and Renew....................... Room 132
(April 12 - May 10)
New Members................................................................Chapel
(March 8 - May 3)

Wednesday Classes
January 7 - February 18
7:00pm Classes
Knowing God the Son............................................ Room 130
Streams of Living Water.......................................... Room 131
Zechariah: Glory in our Midst........................... Choir Room
Living Like You Belong to God............................. Room 146
Officers Leadership Training................................. Room 132
ESOL.................................................................... Upper Room

Fourth Night Women’s Studies
January 7 - March 25
	 G2G—Evening Edition............................................ Chapel
	 More Love, More Grace: Living in 
	 Covenant with God..............................................Room 203
Special Needs, Teen-Adult Class..........................Room 123
(January 7 - May 6)

Children’s Ministry

Save the dates for Everest VBS: 
Conquering Challenges with God’s 
Mighty Power, July 6-10 and Sunday 
July 12. Registration for both children 
and volunteers begins early March. 
Watch for announcements in the 
bulletin and on the Fourth website.

Outreach

Have lunch with our missionaries! 
Here’s a great opportunity to get to know 
some of Fourth’s missionaries. Sign up 
to have one or more missionaries join 
you for lunch at your home or take 
them out on February 22 after church.  
Contact Doug Scott, mew@4thpres.org

Register for the Missions Banquet, 
February 20, 7pm on our website, 
(4thpres.org/registration), at Fourth 
Night, or in Halverson Hall on Sundays 
between morning services.  Cost is  
$10/person,  with a $30 maximum 
per family. Childcare for children ages 
infant through age 4 will be available if 
requested in advance. All reservations 
must be made in advance.  Deadline 
is February 16.

A meeting of the Congregation has been called by the Session for next 
Sunday, February 8, in the Sanctuary following the third morning worship 
service to elect a Search Committee for the Senior Pastor.  There will be 
extended bus service.  Childcare is available with a reservation made to 
Carol or Amanda by Thursday, February 5,  (cvanduzer@4thpres.org or 
awestly@4thpres.org).  Report to Room 210 for room assignments and bring 
a lunch for your child. No nut products.


